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Invitation Letter 
 

Prof. Qiang Fang (John) 
Department of Biomedical Engineering 
Shantou University 
243 Daxue Road, Shantou University, Shantou, Guangdong, ChinaShenyang, P.R.CHINA    
johnqiangfang@gmail.com 
+86 136 70497359 
 
 

Dear Professor Qiang Fang (John), 
 
I am glad to know that you are planning to attend 2025 EMBC at nearby Copenhagen in July 2025. 
Hence, I would like to invite you to visit our lab at KTH Royal Institute of Technology from 18 to 20 July 
2025, to discuss potential collaboration in developing a robotic-based caring system. Your expertise 
in rehabilitation engineering aligns closely with our current research focus, and we believe your visit 
would greatly enrich our work. 
 
During your stay, we would be pleased to showcase our ongoing projects, and explore areas for joint 
development. If you are open to it, we would also be glad to arrange a seminar or meeting for 
discussion session. 
 
Please let us know if the proposed dates suit your schedule. We would be happy to have you here at 
KTH. 
 
Looking forward to the possibility of welcoming you to Stockholm. 
 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
2025-04-25, Stockholm 

 

Zhibo Pang 

Adjunct Professor, PhD & MBA  

Department of Intelligent Systems | School of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science KTH 

Royal Institute of Technology  

Mobile: +46-730880004 | E-mail: zhibo@kth.se   
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